From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment - 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 9:47:23 AM

From: Cathy Tasse <cathy.tasse@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 8:29 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Please stop wind turbines on the lake

Case # 16-1871-EL-BGN

I’'m writing to ask that you stop the project to build wind turbines on Lake Erie. |
don’t understand why a state full of farms cannot have a wind farm -instead of

putting them on our beautiful lake view. Cleveland has one great view- and this
would be right in the middle.

And yes we could see them!

We need to develop our coastline to renew our great city -and this is the wrong
way to go.

Thank you!
Cathy Tasse
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